The Clarion City Council met in special session on Tuesday December 13th, 2018 at 3:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers with Mayor Duane Asbe presiding.  Council members Dave Maxheimer, Teresa Lancaster, Dan Hennigar, Jim Williams and Andy Young were present. In addition, the City Administrator Jordan Cook, Police Chief Steve Terhark, Director of Public Works Jon DeVries, Fire Chief Gene Rosenbaum, Ambulance Director Tiffon Willey, Library Director Linda Lloyd, Deputy Clerks Lisa Hanson and Trisha Barz. Wright County Economic Development Director Cindy Litwiller, Bob Powers of Paradigm Benefits and Zach Chizek of Groves and Chizek Law Office were also present.  
Mayor Asbe called the meeting to order and asked the Council if there were any conflicts of interest, none were reported.  There were no citizens present to address the Council.  Motion by Maxheimer, seconded by Young to approve the agenda, all ayes approved.     
Bob Powers gave a presentation on the 2019 City Employee Healthcare Plan.  The finance committee had met previously and gave their recommendation to approve the plan.  There will be no cost increases for either the City or employee and the City will continue to buy down the deductible and offer the 50/50 match on a $500.00 HSA contribution.  Motion by Young to approve the 2019 City Employee Healthcare Plan, seconded by Lancaster and all ayes approved the motion. 
Mayor Asbe then introduced Zachary Chizek of Groves and Chizek Law Office. Chizek has expressed interest in serving as the Clarion City Attorney.  The Council went over Chizek’s experience and asked him questions on various topics.  The need to possibly change day of the city council meetings was also discussed.  They then thanked him for his time and interest in the position.  
The group then moved on to goal setting, discussing the structure and wording of a survey to be sent out to residents mid-December.  It will ask opinions on housing, economic development, quality of life, public safety and public works.  Lancaster and Cook will get the final draft done and submit it to the group by email later this week.   
Motion by Williams, seconded by Maxheimer to adjourn, all ayes approved.

Respectfully Submitted,
Lisa Hanson
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